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November 10th, 1953. 

Mr. J.P. Windish, 
Occupational Health Laboratory, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Jack: 

I have your letter dated November 2nd referring to 
your proposed trip to Yellowknife on November 25th. I will 
not be in Yellowknife at that time as I expect to arrive in 
Ottawa about No: -ember 22nd, however I have phoned Giant re- 
garding the gallon jars for snow samples and if you will get 
in touch with Jim St. marie in the Cafeteria at the Giant 'Dine, 
he is saving these jars for you. The Hudson Bay Store have 
sufficient one quart sealers on hand. My truck will be made 
available to you for taking these samples. Get in touch with 
Jim Alhyard on arrival here and he will turn the key over to you. 

Kindest regards. 
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